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RECORDS MANAGEMENT DECLASSIFICATION AGENCY 
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FORT BELVOIR, VA 22060-5605 
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Taylor Amarel 
MuckRock News DEPT MR 76555 
411A Highland Ave 
Somerville, MA 02144 
Sent via email: 76555-86022838@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Dear Taylor Amarel: 
 
   This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated 15 July 
2019.  You are seeking all e-mails sent to, form or copied to Brigadier General Walter Duzzny, 
from January 1, 2019 to June 1, 2019 containing “marijuana” or “apprehensions”.  Your request 
is being processed in accordance with Title 5 United States Code 552, The Freedom of 
Information Act.  Your request was assigned case numbers FA-19-1358/ FP-19-024902.  
   . 
        Please be advised this office serves as the referral point and policy office for the 
Department of the Army Freedom of Information Act.  Requests for information and documents 
under the purview of the Army are referred to the proponent agency for appropriate handling 
and the proponent of the requested records in accordance with Army Regulation 25-55, The 
Army Freedom of Information Act Program.   
        

After conducting research, we are referring your request to the following activity for 
processing and direct response to you.    
 
          U.S. Army North-Headquarters 

Assistant Chief of Staff, G-6  
ATTN: FOIA Officer 
2108 Wilson Way, Bldg. 4168  
Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234-7800   
Email: evangelina.villela.civ@mail.mil 

 
       You may check the status of your Freedom of Information Act request by going to 
https://www.foia.army.mil/facts/casestatus.aspx and entering FP-19-024902 in the Control 
Number box.  Please note that once your request is received at the next agency(s) listed above 
it will be assigned a new Control Number that you will have to use to track the status of your 
request.  If you have any questions regarding the processing of your request, please contact  
  
 Sincerely, 

                                                                     
         Jamie Smith 
 U.S. Army Freedom of  
                                                                               Information Act Office 


